Christmas Party 2017
Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting our Christmas party on Sunday 17th December at Sudbury AFC
1pm--4pm.
This year we will have entertainment from Paul Pleasant’s which will include a magic show, party games, and disco. We will also have a very special visitor from the North Pole who has some gifts for all of the children attending. 
There will also be a raffle with lovely local produce to be won. Tickets will be available on the day. 

This year we are doing the food differently. We will be offering hot food that will be freshly cooked and delivered by local award winning fish restaurant ‘The Codfather’.

Adult’s food option- chicken or cod bites and chips

Children’s food option- sausage or cod bites and chips

  Refreshments will be available for the children on the day and adults will be able to purchase soft, alcoholic, and hot drinks from the licenced bar. 
We hope that you can all join us in celebrating the festive season. Please feel free to invite other family members and friends. 
Ticket costs- Adult £6 includes entry and a hot meal

                      Children £8 includes entry, hot meal, soft drinks, entertainment and 1 visit to Father Christmas’ grotto (inc. a gift)

________________________________________________________________

Christmas Party 2017

Adult Tickets (£6 per ticket)       _____    Chicken x _____

 Please indicate food options                   Cod bites x_____
Children’s Tickets (£8 per ticket) _____  Sausage x_____

                                                                      Cod bites x ____

Please return to the office           Total Amount £ __________ (cash or cheque)
